
As a landlord to several small businesses, larger businesses as well as multiple residential 
tenants, I hope that as you work to determine how to assists people you will consider landlords.  
We are essentially at the end of the line for a lot of businesses as well as residents who 
necessarily will fund many things prior to their place of business or residence.  There are a 
number of options for those who lose jobs to gain assistance but landlords are at the mercy of 
their lenders for leniency as we allow our tenants the same to try to get through this. 
Please, YOU MUST ADDRESS THE FINANCIAL LENDERS AND REQUIRE FLEXIBILITY 
FROM THEM AS YOU DO FROM LANDLORDS.  We can all get through this unless you miss 
asking EVERYONE to cooperate in solving the huge economic problems that loom. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sam Blackwell, Member 
Blackwell Development, LLC 
541-480-3970 
 
 


